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Unattended infant death being investigated in Sabetha
(KNZA)--An unattended infant death that occurred in Sabetha late last year
remains under investigation.

Nemaha County Attorney Brad Lippert, in an emailed response to an inquiry
made by MSC News, said no charges had been filed as of Monday.

The death occurred December 1, 2018.

The case is being investigated by the Sabetha Police Department.
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